
 
 
 
 
 
 
From: Jim Brintnell [mailto:james.brintnell@ed.amdsb.ca]  
Sent: Monday, October 31, 2016 2:22 PM 
To: Connie Goodall <CGoodall@northhuron.ca> 
Subject: Industry Connects Career Fair - Thank you 

 
Dear Connie, 
 

Thank you for your support of the Industry Connects Career Fair 2016. We appreciate your committee participation and 

North Huron's financial support. 

 

Please pass along our appreciation to the North Huron council members. 

 

Through your support, we had an excellent lineup of exhibitors to showcase career options for the high school students in 

our region. 

 

Career Fair Highlights: 

 45 exhibitor booths and 100 exhibitor employees across key industry sectors within Huron, Perth, and Bruce 

Counties 

 700 students from the 11 secondary schools within the 2 school boards of Huron and Perth Counties 

With your involvement, we are strengthening the linkage between businesses, industry, and education to better meet 

the labour force needs and tackle the skills gap. Your support reinforces the local youth retention and attraction strategies. 

 

We appreciate your feedback and trust that you benefited from the event. Thank you for making the time commitment and 

sharing the nature of your vocation with our students. 

 

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at james.brintnell@ed.amdsb.ca or 519-857-6255. 

 

I wish you all the best and continued success. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

James (Jim) Brintnell, OCT 

Event Coordinator 

Industry Connects Steering Committee 

james.brintnell@ed.amdsb.ca 

519-857-6255 
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